
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I'd like to talk to someone about the $1000 penalty we were assessed for failure to file our 
annual report.  We certainly didn't mean to let this slip by, but the amount seems rather high 
for filing a $0 business for the year.  I'm also working with Sean to see how the notice from June 
was delivered, as the November 2 notice was postmarked Nov 16 and I didn't get it until after 
the hearing.  If you wish, you can reach me at 509-521-8668 as well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Aaron Seelye 
Hamr Communications 


